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Severe Weather Awareness Week in Nebraska 
(KLZA)-- This is Severe Weather Awareness Week in Nebraska.  

The annual mock tornado drill scheduled for Wednesday has been cancelled due
to the Coronavirus pandemic situation. 

The National Weather Service reminds everyone that when a WATCH is issued,
you need to be prepared.  The Storm Prediction Center will outline a time frame
for when you need to be alert for threatening weather.

When a WARNING is issued, it is time to take action.  
When the local National Weather Service issues a warning it means severe
weather is imminent in the area and you should take shelter.  

When a warning is issued, you should continue to check for forecast updates, as
conditions can change rapidly. 
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